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May 3, 2024

Ms. Megan Addison
Ms. Jacky St. John
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: FirstEnergy Corporate Separation (In Camera Review), Case No. 17-974-EL-UNC

Dear Attorney Examiners:

In response to your request at the April 25, 2024 prehearing conference, OCC files this letter reiterating for the Attorney Examiners our request that all documents be made public. OCC’s request does not include documents identified in our June 28, 2022 letter for which we withdrew our request (Bates Numbers 0005187-0005188; 0005233-0005255; 0006467-0006468; 0006480- 0006481; 0006863-0006888; 0006890-0006893; 0010256; 0298780-0298782; 0298780-0298782).

Please contact me with any questions or to discuss.

Sincerely,

/s/ William J. Michael

William J. Michael
Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

cc: Parties of Record	
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